NSW Chief Scientist and Engineer— response to question taken on notice

In response to the transcript for the inquiry into technology and the agriculture and mining sectors
on Wednesday 27 July 2022, please see below the two links Professor Durrant-Whyte agreed to
share.

https://www.chiefscientist.nsw.gov.au/science-in-nsw/nsw-networks/decarbonisation-innovation-
hub

https://www.energy.nsw.gov.au/government-and-regulation/nsw-net-zero-emissions-and-clean-
economy-board
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